
Thank you for your support and if you prefer you can use paypal to send in your donation  

otherwise please print and complete the form and mail a copy with your check to: 

 

The Matthew 25 Center, Inc. 

1196 Penderlea Highway 

Burgaw, NC 28425 

 

Name:________________________________Organization:___________________________ 

 

Address:____________________________________________________________________ 

 

City:____________________________________State:____________Zip:_______________ 

 

Home phone:_________________________Cell phone:_______________________________ 

 

Email:______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Would you like to receive our quarterly newsletter:  Yes_________       No_________ 

 

If yes how would you like to receive it:      Mail______________Email________________ 

 

Would you like to receive announcements about upcoming events? Yes______No______ 

 

We are grateful for you support of The Matthew 25 Center. We minister to many families each 

year. Please remember us as well as the families that visit the Center in your prayers. 

 

If you or a group would like to come tour the center please call to set an appointment, or if you 

would like to become more involved please call 910.259.7133 or email  

matthew25@bizec.rr.com to find out more information. Thank you. 

 


